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In accordance with the federal Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), the 
district has identified all asbestos materials present within the district and has developed 
appropriate plans related to asbestos within the district.  The district complies with all 
AHERA regulations, including periodic public advertisements and walk-through inspections. 
The district has selected the assistant superintendent to be its “AHERA Designated Person” 
for each site within the district.  The AHERA Designated Person can be contacted at 918-
683-0273. 
 
All required documentation for an individual site is on file and available for inspection in the 
building principal’s office.  A copy of the documentation for each site in the district is on file 
and available for inspection in the superintendent’s office. 
 
Reference: 15 U.S.C. § 2643 
 


